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For Immediate Release 
 
 

Fraudulent Website Notification 

 
 

Hong Kong, 4 October 2013 - Hong Leong Bank Hong Kong Branch (“HLB HK”) 
would like to alert all customers and the general public to a fraudulent website at 
the domain name of www.hk.honglb.com. HLB HK has no affiliation whatsoever 
with this fraudulent website. 

 
Hong Leong Bank’s official website address is www.hlb.com.my.  HLB  HK 
would like to remind customers and the public that they should access Hong 
Leong Bank’s official website by typing the official website address at the  
address bar of the browser, or using favorites / bookmarks of the official website 
address. 

 

HLB HK has reported the fraudulent website to the Hong Kong Police and the 
Hong Kong Monetary Authority. The fraudulent website has now been shut  
down. 

 
If anyone is in doubt as to the genuineness of the website address of Hong  
Leong Bank, please contact HLB HK directly at the official contact numbers as 
follows: 

 
Telephone 
(852) 2283 8930 

 
Fax 
(852) 2285 3138 

 
Under no circumstances whatsoever shall Hong Leong Bank Hong Kong Branch 
and / or any of its directors, officers or employees be responsible, or  be held 
liable, for any loss or damage suffered as a result of or in connection with 
activities being carried out otherwise than through our official and duly authorized 
channels of communication. 

 

- END - 

http://www.hk.honglb.com/
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